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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Proposed Amendments for Public Comment

The Judicial Conference Committee on Rules of Practice and
Procedure has approved publication for public comment of
proposed amendments to some existing rules and forms as well
as one new rule.  The proposals and supporting materials are
posted on the Proposed Amendments Published for Public
Comment page of the federal judiciary's website.  The public
comment period closes on February 17, 2025. 

Link
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As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news
https://www.uscourts.gov/rules-policies/proposed-amendments-published-public-comment
https://www.uscourts.gov/rules-policies/proposed-amendments-published-public-comment

